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           2ND December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

In Term 3, we will be offering the following After School Clubs. Please note that this does not include TeamTheme clubs – Mrs 

Warner will send an extra letter regarding this. 

Choir Club is carrying on from Term 2 but if your child no longer wishes to attend, please let Mrs Catto know as soon as you can. 

The club is however taking on more children so if you’d like to be part of choir, please tick the relevant box.   

 

Club Year Group(s) Lead Teacher Start Date Day and Time Sign Up (place a 
tick in the correct 

row) 

Speed stacking 
 

3, 4, 5, 6 Mr Marston 10.1.23 Tuesdays  
3:10 – 4:15 

 

CodeKids 
 

3,4,5,6 Mrs Guilder 9.1.22 Mondays 
3.10-4.15 

Paid club please see 
Mrs Guilder – a 

separate letter will 
be sent out for you 
to register interest 

in this 

Film club 
 

1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 Mrs Warner 9.1.22 Mondays  
3:10-4:15 

 

Choir 
 

3,4,5,6 Mrs Catto  
(Miss Stevens) 

5.1.22 Thursdays 
3:10-4:15 

 

 

 

Name __________________________________________________ Year Group____________________ 

 

Unlike many other schools, we are not charging for our clubs as the school will be covering the extra staffing costs involved.  

Please tick in the relevant boxes if you would like your child to attend a club. Due to demand, we cannot guarantee a place will 

be given as places will not be allocated on a first come/first served basis.  

Please make sure you write your child’s name down on the space above and ensure this letter is handed back to us no later than 

the Friday 9th December at 9am. You will be notified before the end of term if your child has been accepted into a club as there 

will be a limit on numbers. Please therefore, only sign your child up to a club if they really want to be a part of it.  

Kind regards 

 

Chris Marston 

Head of School 

  


